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On Thursday, September 12
th
, 2013 the Santa Cruz County Sheriff’s Office San Lorenzo Valley 

Service Center moved from the Cal-Fire office on Highway 9 to 6062 Graham Hill Rd. Suite #A in 

Felton. The SLV service center is now located in the same complex where the service center 

previously operated from 2005 to 2009 at the corner of Graham Hill and East Zayante Roads.   

The Service Center moved into Cal Fire in 2009 as a cost savings measure and Cal Fire and the 

Sheriff’s Office have enjoyed a great working relationship over the years.  The Sheriff’s Office would 

like to thank Cal Fire for their partnership and hospitality during the last four years.   

The SLV Service Center provides a variety of community policing services, including non-emergency 

reports, neighborhood and community problem resolution, Neighborhood Watch presentations, 

agency referrals, abandoned vehicles services and park patrols.  

A grand opening will be held on Friday, September 20
th
 at 2:00 PM at the new Service Center.  The 

Deputy Sheriff’s Association will host a barbeque and a number of dignitaries will be in attendance 

including 5
th
 District Supervisor Bruce McPherson and Sheriff Phil Wowak.  Members of the public 

are invited to the grand opening for a tour of the Service Center and a hosted barbeque lunch.  

The Service Center is actively seeking volunteers interested in working at the new location.  

Volunteers assist the Sheriff’s Office and the community in a variety of ways as part of the Sheriff’s 

Office team serving the San Lorenzo Valley. 

Please contact Sgt. John Habermehl or a member of his staff at the new Service Center or by phone at 

461-7400 if you have a non-emergency law enforcement need in the San Lorenzo Valley. 
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6062 Graham Hill Rd. Suite A  
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